
Minutes 
International Education Committee 

November 13, 2018 
11:00AM IRC 134 

 
Attendees 
Present: Scott Cohen, Marty Lier, Jim Rumpf, Tom Van Pernis, Eric Warner, Kathryn Wolfer, 
Piram Prakasam, Roberta Teahen. 
 
Absent: Kristin Conley 
 

1. Call to order & Roll Call done by Scott Cohen 
2. Minutes from October 9, 2018 were reviewed and approved as written. 
 
New Business 
1. OIE Staff update was done by Piram. OIE has successfully hired a new person to replace 

Will. They are also looking to hire a clerical person to replace Ryan.  
2. International Educator Award documents – committee is encouraged to review prior to 

next meeting. 
3. Priam requested we consider reviewing the Strategic Planning process and consider how 

we can be engaged in the process. Currently the Strategic Plan does not include 
International Education nor International Students.  
A. What can we do? As a committee can we meet with the Strategic Planning 

Committee to share our concerns and suggestions. International students can be 
part of the solution to increase enrollment. Further discussions on this topic next 
time we meet.  

4. Concern was stated over the Study Abroad Fair.  
A. Feedback would be good. 
B. Confusion on what people were telling students. It was not consistent. 
C. Prices were very different for each opportunity. 
D. There really should be policies that each party needs to abide by. 
E. Members were surprised that the OIE did not run this program. 

5. It was suggested that we review the mission of our committee. Time did not allow for it. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Marty Lier 
 


